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April 17, 2009 By Lo, IHrien
o (v To
Ms Tressa Rutland 9 K U@,

Directorate of Public Works/Environmental Branch

US Army/HQ 3™ Inf. Div.
1550 Frank Cochran Dr. Bldg. 1137
Fort Stewart, Georgia 31314-4927

Subject: Former ASTs 7001&7003, Bulk Fuel Facility — ITAA-09, Release #3 — Hunter
Army Airfield, Savannah, Georgia

Dear Ms Rutland:

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed a March 9, 2009 Corrective
Action Plan — Part B prepared by ARCADIS for the JP-8 fuel release referenced above. EPD
approves of the CAP-Part B and milestone schedule contingent on the following:

1. EPD review and final approval of the groundwater ACLs (alternative cleanup levels) and
soil ATLs (alternate threshold limits) proposed for the site. It is our understanding that
the ACLs and ATLs will be based on the analytical results from soil and groundwater
samples collected during the proposed DPT investigation. The proposed ACLs and
ATLs should be submitted for approval before the soil excavation begins.

2. Product recovery should continue on an interim basis in the four existing sumps at least
until excavation begins.

Please contact our office if you have any comments or questions.

Sincerely,

s

Jaines S. Guentert
/’éeologist IIT

ce: Algeana Stevenson, Department of Army
Charles Bertz, ARCADIS
Melanie Henry, EPD
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